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Welcome to “Family Connections", our Seattle U family e-newsletter. We know how
important parents and families are to our students’ success. Our goal is to keep you
updated on campus happenings and share information pertinent to parenting a college
student.

On-Campus Housing for Juniors and
Seniors

Vi Hilbert Apartments

Now that we have moved into the winter term, it is time for students to
start thinking about where they will live for the ‘25-’26 academic year.

Seattle University has opened the housing application process for
continuing students. While there is limited housing in SU-owned
communities for junior, senior, law and graduate students, The Douglas
and Vi Hilbert Apartments offer priority on-campus housing for these
students.

1098-T Tax Statements
1098-T tax statements for 2024 have been generated! If your student
consented to receive a paperless 1098-T, it is available (for students and
their authorized users) to view and download in the Student Account
Center or through the Tax Information section of mySeattleU. For
students who did not consent to receive the paperless 1098-T, physical
forms were mailed on January 30th, 2024, to the current mailing address
on file. If students have not received or seen a paperless 1098-T, please
contact Student Financial Services.

Scholarship Workshop

Encourage your student to attend this workshop and apply for additional
scholarships.

Finals Prep Workshop

Winter finals will be here before we know it. Encourage your student to
attend this workshop.

University Recreation

Winter Quarter’s cold, wet days can make us feel sluggish. University
Recreation has Intramural Sports, fitness equipment, Outdoor
Adventures, Group Fitness classes and even E-Sports to keep bodies
and minds active. Encourage your student to check out the offerings.

Spring Break

A reminder that Spring Break is March 23-30. (Some students will have
finals on 3/22.) The Winter Quarter Final Exam Schedule is available
here. Please make sure your student's travel plans work around their
exam schedule. The residence halls do not close for Spring Break.
Spring Quarter classes begin March 31.

SU Gives

SU Gives, Seattle University's annual online day of giving, is coming
soon! Mark your calendars for Tuesday, March 4, and get ready to
support our students, programs and the Redhawk community.

25-26 FAFSA/WASFA Assistance

Is your student having trouble filing FAFSA/WASFA or just has
questions? Student Financial Services is offering monthly drop-in
sessions for students to receive one-on-one assistance troubleshooting
errors they encounter inviting supporters, while answering questions or
when trying to submit the application.

For more information, contact Student Financial Services, 206-220-8020,
financialservices@seattleu.edu.

February questions to ask your
Redhawk…
What are your plans for Spring Break?

Where are you planning to live next year?

Important links for you…
THIRD PARTY ACCESS TO STUDENT FINANCIAL INFORMATION:

There are two types of suggested access that students may give to
parents or supporters.

Proxy Access allows family/supporter to speak to SFS Office about
account status, balance, award letter, and required documentation.

Authorized User Access allows family/supporter login access view
billing and payment information, setup payment plans, see tax
documents, and get email notifications about billing invoicing. Check out
our video for step-by-step instructions for how a student can set up
Proxy and Authorized User access for family or supporters.

SEND SOME LOVE: Order a Care Package for your Redhawk.

CAMPUS HAPPENINGS/IMPORTANT DATES

Keep track of important academic dates with the Academic Calendar.

See what is happening on campus here.

Show your SU Redhawk Spirit! Info on Athletic Events.

PARENT AND FAMILY FACEBOOK GROUP We invite you to join our
Seattle U Families Facebook group. Be part of this virtual community
just for SU parents and families! Share your experiences, ask questions
and support one another. You are important members of the Redhawk
family!

Questions? Please contact me: Laurie Prince, Director-Parent & Family
Engagement, 206-296-6291, parents@seattleu.edu,
www.seattleu.edu/parents-families
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